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That the Board of Education of School District No. 
68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) refer the correspondence 
from the NDTA regarding PVP messaging to staff - 
January 30, 2023, to the Board Chair for response. 

Dale Burgos 01-Mar-23 No

C22/12/14-05 That the Board of Education of School District No. 
68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) recommend that the 
District explore the means of moving the remaining 
four (4) hul’q’umi’num language teachers that are 
paid at level four (4) to level five (5) in recognition 
of the value of their commitment to and success in 
studying and mastering the hul’q’umi’num 
language.

Shawn Johnston Ongoing Ongoing

C22/12/14-06 That the Board of Education of School District No. 
68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) recommend that the 
District continue to pursue change with the TQS 
through the Ministry and BCPSEA, to recognize 
Indigenous language teachers across the province in 
an equitable manner, and pay them as such.

Shawn Johnston Ongoing Ongoing

C22/09/28-03 That the Board of Education of School District No. 
68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) direct the Superintendent 
to work together with Kw’umut Lelum to create a 
draft Protocol Agreement that formalizes the 
working relationship between the parties to support 
vulnerable youth including children in care subject 
to final Board approval.

Scott Saywell Ongoing Ongoing
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